
Welcome to CAC!

We’re glad that you have joined us this morning.  We 

invite you to worship with us as we realign our 

perspective and remind ourselves of God’s work in and 

around us.  If you’re new to CAC, please don’t hesitate 

to contact us at cacharrisburg.org or visit us on 

Facebook.

CAC NEWS

Dates
To Note

TODAY – Youth 6 pm

Dec 8 – Prayer Night 7 pm

Dec 12 – Annual  Meeting  

Elections after worship

Dec 19 – Youth Christmas

Party

Dec 24 – Candlelight Service

Message Reflection

As we begin this Advent Season let us take to heart the challenge to position ourselves

in availability on the ‘mountains’ Father provides us to herald the Good News of

Immanuel (God is here! He is with us!) Ask Him for courage to obey as we go, stand

and tell the message and share the life of Jesus with others. Stand by the Door to give

your hand to seeking people within your reach.

MISSION UPDATE – WEST AFRICA: Praise God for a 

joyous Women’s Day celebration in Alliance churches 

and for the distribution to widows. A common problem 

they face is missing children; many have run away from 

home to work in the gold mines. Human trafficking is also 

a problem. Pray for Alliance workers as they counsel and 

work with these women and that this ministry will bless 

their children as well. Pray that lost children will contact 

their families and make their way back home.

Giving Update      (Oct 31)

Oct Giving …............$21,155.00

Oct Expenses …........$12,490.30

Oct Budget ….……...$20,855.32

YTD Giving …………$205,207.49

YTD Expenses ….…...$173,463.41

YTD Budget …….…..$208,738.86

ANNUAL ELECTION:. We ask that all members stay 

after worship on December 12 for the election of our 

2022 Leadership Team members. The slate of candidates 

proposed by the nominating committee is as follows:

Mark Billante (elder), Jen Dougherty (member-at-large), 

Kevin Hileman (elder and treasurer), Steve McIntire 

(elder), Amy Murphy (member-at-large), Bryan Rathbun 

(secretary), Brad Wick (assistant treasurer). If you would 

like to nominate another candidate, please secure their 

permission and then contact Steve McIntire or Mark 

Billante by December 5.

PRAYER NIGHT: We encourage everyone to be 

praying for CAC during our transition period. Pray for one 

another, for the pastoral team, for creation of a good 

church profile, for the search process, and for us to 

remain faithful to God’s call throughout. We’re asking our 

CAC family to come together at the church to pray on 

December 8 at 7 pm. Please join with us.


